
Recommendation for Appointment to the Approvals Committee 
 
Executive Summary and Recommendations  
 
Introduction 
 
The Approvals Committee has agreed to increase its membership by one and that Mr David 
Whitmore, alternate paramedic member on Council, should become a member of the 
Committee.   This is in accordance with the standing orders.   
 
Decision 
 
The Council is asked to ratify the nomination set out above.   
 
 
Background information 
 
Paper AC/Paper 33/04 considered at 7 September 2004 meeting of the Approvals Committee 
states ‘It is proposed that Mr Whitmore would provide valuable input to the Committee’s 
decisions from the paramedic perspective and that for this reason he should become a 
member of the Approvals Committee’.   
 
Resource implications  
 
None 
 
 
Financial implications  
 
Attendance Allowance and expenses as appropriate 
 
 
Background papers  
 
None 
 
 
Appendices 
 
None 
 


